
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 

 
DATE: JUNE 28, 2006 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY:  KEN BERKMAN, CITY ENGINEER 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF THE PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH 

CLEANSTREET  FOR CITYWIDE STREET SWEEPING SERVICES 
 
 
On June 30, 2006, the City's street sweeping agreement with CleanStreet will expire.  Staff is 
submitting this report and agreement to request renewal of this two-year agreement from             
July 1, 2006 through June 30, 2008.  This agreement may be extended annually thereafter for a 
maximum of three successive years, upon mutual consent of the parties. 
 
The amount for the agreement is $3,519 per month, which includes a monthly sweeping of the 
City Hall parking lot.  The FY 2006-07 budget includes the appropriate funds for this agreement. 
 
The proposed agreement has been reviewed by the City Attorney and approved as to form. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff respectfully recommends the City Council: 
 
1. Approve the agreement with CleanStreet for citywide street sweeping services from  

July 1, 2006 through June 30, 2008; 
2. Authorize the Mayor to sign the agreement; 
3. Authorize the City Attorney to sign the agreement; and 
4. Direct the City Clerk to attest to the City’s signatures and forward an original copy of the 

agreement to CleanStreet. 
 
Attachment:     Agreement 


